
The Heights - Hillcrest Development
Project Update - May 31, 2024

Reconstruction Began!

The Contractor began work this month on road 
reconstruction and public utility work. Road reconstruction 
started with Ivy Avenue and includes sanitary sewer 
improvements, new watermain, storm sewer, and roadway. 
the current closure on Ivy is anticipated to remain in place 
until Early July, weather permitting. 

Dust Memo

The project team has taken steps to monitor dust in the 
construction area. Additional information is provided in 
the dust memo on the project website concerning the 
procedures and equipment used to perform dust and air 
monitoring.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. If 
you have any questions or concerns during construction, 
please reach out to the contact below.

A View From Above

Want to see how the project has progressed?  
View the most recent drone progress video of the area! 

Have Questions?

The project team has set up a hotline number and email  
for any questions or comments.  

You can reach a project representative at:

651-724-9292 | info@theheightssppa.com

https://sppa.com/construction-at-the-heights
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wg4hzCmm2Wo

